
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 24, 2023 3:35 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 3:10 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 9:57 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 189529 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Brian Burgos 
Telephone: 6467847043 
Email: brianbx2@gmail.com 
Address: 3373 Deer Creek Lake Shore Dr Deerfield Beach FL 33442 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Brian Burgos 
Account Number: 
Address: 3373 Deer Creek Lake Shore Dr Deerfield Beach FL 33442 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00479-2023 

In regards to recent rate hike requests scheduled for hearing in March: Please do not approve these rate hikes proposed 
by FPL. Please understand Florida residents are being SQUEEZED at almost every angle from these insurance and utility 
companies while already dealing with historic inflation costs. Please keep in mind many families have already seen rate 
hikes from FPL late last year and have seen no marginal utility in service from the provider, at least personally. I still 
experience random power outages for a few seconds some days. They will claim hurricane damage has resulted in a 
need for investment however they're reluctant to dip into their own pockets/profits like normal companies and families 
have to do during hard times, instead passing the pain to consumers who virtually have no other choice. 

"For the most recent fiscal quarter, NextEra, the parent company of FPL, reported 'strong third quarter results' through 
September. 

'Turning now to our financial performance, NextEra Energy delivered strong third quarter results, with adjusted earnings 
per share increasing by approximately 13% year-over-year,' a third quarter earnings call said. A fourth quarter earnings 
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report is expected Wednesday. From Oct. 20, 2022 to date, NextEra Energy’s stock price has gone up $11.79 per share, 
though with some minor fluctuations." 
 
(https://www.wfla.com/news/hillsborough‐county/florida‐power‐companies‐propose‐10‐rate‐hike‐for‐april/) 
 
Please, do not accept this thuggery from FPL. I've lived in Florida for 6 years and have yet to see any relief in terms of 
energy prices. The Sunshine state should have no shortage of reliable, affordable, solar energy. I am pretty sure FPL has 
insurance coverage for which they can utilize during these storms like other families and companies. 
 




